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Dear Lucy 

How are you? We are all on Lockdown too! I am on my own so am glad to stay in touch with my friends and family online. 
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I miss all the children at school, but have seen lots of them when I help at lunches. 

I especially miss my friend Jenni as we like to get cups of tea together!

I have been going lots of walks though, in the sunshine! I like to take photos when I am out too. I saw some lovely butterflies! Has your weather been sunny? 

One day I felt blue so I wrote a list of all the things I could see that I liked out of the window and it cheered me up. 

When Lockdown is over, I am looking forward to seeing everyone back at school. I am also looking forward to going out for dinner to Frankie and Bennies! What are you looking forward to?

I hope you remember to talk about your feelings Lucy!

Best wishes
Miss Taylor



